

Society of Indian Psychologists

Pamela B. Deters, President Jacqueline S. Gray, President Elect Mark Daniels, Past President Tamara Newcomb, Secretary Patricia Alexander, Treasurer

Society of Indian Psychologists

February 21, 2011

Kyle X. Hill, President Society of Indian Psychologists Chapter The University of North Dakota Center for Rural Health 501 N. Columbia Rd., Stop 9037 Grand Forks, ND 58202-9037

Dear Mr. Hill:

It is my pleasure to congratulate you and The University of North Dakota for completing the qualifications to be designated as an official Chapter of the Society of Indian Psychologists (SIP). Your Chapter shall be known as The University of North Dakota Chapter of the Society of Indian Psychologists. You have distinguished yourselves by establishing the first chapter to carry on the work of SIP in your area. We look forward to hearing more about the accomplishments of this Chapter at our annual meeting in June at Utah State University in Logan, Utah.

Please accept my sincere congratulations on the formation of your Chapter. We acknowledge this accomplishment by awarding the enclosed Certificate of Chapter Status that is suitable for framing. Congratulations and continue the good work.

Respectfully,

Pamela B. Deters, Ph.D. President